
 

Celebratory Reception for the Launch of Arab News Japan 

 

On November 5th, the Consulate-General held a reception to celebrate the launch of 

Japan edition of Arab News, which is one of the leading English-language newspapers in 

the Middle East. More than 100 guests commemorated the event marking further 

cooperation and harmony between Arab world and Japan. 

 

 

Opening Speech by Dr. Umezawa,  

Consul-General of Japan 

 

 

Presentation by Mr. Faisal J. Abbas, 

 Editor-in-Chief, Arab News 

  

Interview by Arab News reporter 

 

 

 

Dr. Akima Umezawa with Mr. Faisal J. Abbas, 

Editor-in-Chief, and Mr. Ali Itani, Regional Head 

 

 

 

Japanese youngsters performing Japanese songs


